
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

March 11 - 15, 1985 

Monday,· March 11 

7:30 PM 

7:30 PM 

8:00 PM 

Tuesday, March 12 

7:00-7:50 AM 

8:00 PM 

10:00 AM 

11:15-12:00 Noon 

1:00 PM - 3:30 PM 

4:00 PM 

6:30 PM 

7:00 PM 

Wednesday, March 13 

10:00 AM 

Thursday,· Ma·r·ch 14 

10:00 AM 

·Friday, March 15 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

XII, 23 

Trustee Plenary Session. BlOl. 

Stadium Road Seminary Wives Support Group meets at the 
home of Terri Blakeslee, 421 Judson, 556-6528. 

Trustee Executive Committee Meeting. Broyhill Conference 
Room C. 

World Mission Fellowship Prayer Breakfast. Middle room, 
Seminary Cafeteria. 

Trustee Committees meet. 

Chapel: Founder's Day. Dr. William C. Strickland, 
Academic Dean, Appalachian State University, Boone, NC. 

Trustee Plenary Session. Broyhill Hall. 

Board of Trustees Meet. Broyhill Hall. 

Debriefing with Faculty and Administrative Officers. 
Broyhil 1 Hal 1. 

Florida Club Dinner with Rev. Charles Horton, Chairman, 
SEBTS Trustees. Seminary Cafeteria. 

Off-campus Seminary Wives meet at Janice Jordan's, Rt 4, 
Box 25, Windsor Drive, Forestville, 556-5325. 

Chapel: Dr. Vance Havner, Evangelist, Greensboro, NC. 
Extended Chapel. (Everyone is invited to join Dr. Havner 
for a dutch lunch in the Cafeteria). 

Chapel: Dr. Norman Wiggins, President, Campbell 
University, Buies ~reek, NC. 

President's Forum. Seminary Cafeteria. 

TRUSTEES MEETING: The spring meeting of the Board of Trustees is Monday 
and Tuesday of this week. Meetings are open and any 

member of the seminary community is invited to attend. 

FROM THE BUSINESS REMINDER: All account balances must be cleared by the 
OFFICE: end of the semester, May 9. EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY: To 

register for classes for next semester, students must 
have a -0- balance and all fees (matriculation, student service fees, and sur-
charges) must be paid IN FULL IN ADVANCE. These fees are due upon registration. 
Those students receiving Keeseegrants must, when registering, present their 
award letter from the Keesee foundation. No other scholarships qualify for 
clearance. All loans which have matured must be paid before students can be 
cleared for registration. 

-OVER-



SEMINARY WIVES general meeting will be March 18, 7:30 PM in Mackie 
IN MINISTRY... Conference Room, upstairs. Beth and Lee Ray Greene, 

journeymen to Africa, will speak on the woman's role in 
Africa. Child care is available at Wake Forest Baptist Church. Call Susie 
Vogt, 556-3101, ext. 263 for res'ervations. 

TRAVEL GRANTS FOR 
.ISRAEL STUDY: . 

SEBTS has received $10,000 from the Dorat Foundation for 
travel grants for study in Israel for summer, 1985. We 
have also received contributions to support our summer 

program in archaeology at Ekron Miqne. The cost of this summer program now is 
$2,184.50, not including weekend expenses and an anticipated increase in the 
airfare to Israel. Pick up travel grant and summer program application forms 
from the Dean's Office as soon as possible. Summer program is Jun3 17 - Aug.2. 
For more details, see Drs. Balentine & Durham. Application deadline is March 15. 

ANNUAL SPRING will be held on our campus March 19-21. A display area 
CONFERENCE... will be open in Mackie Connnons Room during this time & 

students are encouraged to participate & meet leaders 
from the Southern Baptist Sunday School Board. More details will be on campus. 

DALLAS TRAVELERS: Everything is in order with our travel agents and 
individual bills have been prepared and are at the 

Business Office. Go by and pay your bill as soon as possible and be sure to 
get a receipt for your files. 

SEMINARY WIVES IN 
MINISTRY SEMINAR: 

the how-to's of, etc. 
Forest Baptist Church 
Susie Vogt, 556-3101, 

On Friday, March 22 (7:00PM - 9:00 PM) and Saturday, 
March 23 (10:00 AM - 12:00 noon), Virginia Cannon will 
be leading 2 seminars on weddings, receptions, funerals-

These seminars will be held in the sanctuary of Wake 
and child care will be provided at the church also. Call 
ext. 263 for reservations. 

SUMMER WORK: Lloyd Jackson will be on campus Friday, March 22 to 
talk with persons interested in counseling positions this 

summer at an RA camp;_ in Virginia. Sign up with Phyllis Jackson in FIM. 

CPE, SUMMER '85: University Hospital, Augusta, GA has a few CPE openings 
for Basic CPE for June 3 - August 16 .. Applications 

accepted on a first come basis. Will assist in locating housing. Contact 
Chaplain Earl Hackett or John Wolfinger at 404-722-9011. 

CHURCH TRAINING 
INTERNSHIP, 85-86: 

Interviews will be held Thursday, March 14 for an 
"Intern Year Away" (M4730-31) with the Dept. of Church 
Trianing of the Va. Baptist General Board, Joe Vaughan, 

Supervisor. Sign up with Phyllis Jackson in FIM. • 

PART TIME WORK AT for person(s) with computer programming experience. 
BUSINESS OFFICE.. . DATA BASIC or BASIC language preferred but not required. 

Pay is $5.00/hour, no benefits. Work schedule negotiable 
d~ring school year with expanded hours available during semester breaks and 
summer months. Apply in the Business Office. 

PET POLICY: Discussion of the seminary's pet policy at the last 
President's Fortllll has raised some questions regarding 

the current status of the policy. Please note that no changes have been made in 
the pet policy. The policy will continue as written in the catalog and other 
housing documents. No pets are permitted in seminary housing. The President's 
comments had to do only with emergency, humane treatment of stray animals. 

PRACTICUM IN 
WORLD RELIGIONS ... 

will be held in Washington, DC during May 10-17, 1985. 
The·practictm1 (H2350) offers 2 hours credit. Lodging is 
at National Baptist Church on 16th Street. Enrollment 

is limited. Applications may be picked up on the bulletin board outside Dr. 
Braswell's office. 

LENTEN VESPERS... will be held at Holy Wisdom Monastery each Saturday & 
Sunday evening beginning Feb. 23-24 up to and including 

March 30-31. The Vespers include hymns, psalms and scriptures. All are welcome. 
Holy Wisdom Monastery is located on Road 2054 next to Cobble Hill Kennels. 

HOUSING NEEDED... for pers·ons attending the Convocation on Women to take 
place on our campus April_ 11-13. If you can help in 

any way, call Vivian Jones at 6:00 PM at 556-1993. 

LOST AND FOUND: Several items have been turned in at the Switchboard 
recently. Please go by there if you have lost anything. 
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